GEORGE BUSH

May 2, 1994

Dear Bob,

Pardon my typing, but the handwriting, some tell me, is illegible.

I thought your comments at the Nixon funeral, were the very best. President Clinton did a very nice job, a message of healing. Henry and Pete were fine, too. But yours, delivered with such feeling, touched everyone's heartstrings.

Your words spoke for a lot of us, and the emotion that you so obviously felt made us clearly identify with what you had said. It was a very special moment. A moment in which many Americans saw what Barbara and I have seen and felt and what we know to be true -- that Bob Dole is a warm and caring friend.

Our love to your wonderful Elizabeth.

Warm regards,

Page 1 of 1